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09/21/17 @ 9:00 a.m.  

 

Attendees: Bob Cirtin, Harold Bengsch, Lincoln Hough, Jeff Scott, Tina Phillips, Cindy Stein, 

Justin Hill, Kevin Barnes, Chris Coulter.  

 

Kevin Barnes Resource Management  

Mr. Barnes explained to the Commission, that a company for concrete work on the Temporary 

Jail has been lined out. Work for the roundabout at Central and Boonville is in the works. Rita 

Baron is building a property on J Highway and the county has many concerns. There is a 

meeting planned at the location on 09/22. Cox Tower update: Demolition started this Monday. 

The Estimated completion date for the project will be 11/23. Temporary Jail update: Utility bids 

are open on Wednesday. 10/16 the trailers will be delivered and will start connection at that 

time. Occupancy date is still 11/01. 

 

Action Items: 

Single Feasible Source Purchase Document presented to the Commission prior to the briefing.  

Commissioner Harold Bengsch makes a motion to allow the Purchasing Department and 

Highway Department to allow the items as a single feasible source purchase, Authorizing Volvo 

Equipment Dealership, OEM Parts and Service within 100 miles of Springfield. Commissioner 

Lincoln Hough seconds the motion. Unanimously passed. AYE: Cirtin, Bengsch, and Hough. 

Nay: None. Abstain: None. Absent: None 

 

NAPA for Habitat for Humanity  

 

Commissioner Lincoln Hough makes a motion for the Presiding Commissioner Bob Cirtin to sign 

off on the NAPA agreement for Habitat for Humanity. Commissioner Harold Bengsch 2nds the 

motion. Unanimously passed. AYE: Cirtin, Bengsch, and Hough. Nay: None. Abstain: None. 

Absent: None 

Chris Coulter – County Administrator  
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Updates the Commission on the Medical Examiner office. Danny at MU will be talking with Dr. 

Layhee about getting a 3 month extension. Chris Mericle is still looking for a private company to 

use for the ME.  

 

Bob Cirtin- Presiding Commissioner 

Informs the Commission that Travis Dibbens has purchased Jamestown strip mall. Mr. Dibbens 

has plans to convert part of the strip mall into a call center. Mr. Cirtin also informed the 

commission that Tom Barr gave Treasurer Justin Hill $700 for his part of the upcoming 

employee appreciation day.  

 

Jeff Scott- Budget Office  

 Mr. Scott briefed the commission about an email he sent out pertain to the Sheriff’s jail staffing 

and numbers.  

 

Meeting adjourned by Bob Cirtin  

 


